
 

 

 

 

On Thursday 18th June 2020 we were pirates for a day! During the week KS1 Key worker 
children had listened to the story ‘The Night-Time Pirates’ and then completed activities each 
day based around the story. By the end of the week they had written their own pirate 
adventure. They made repeating pattern telescopes and 3D shape treasure boxes. They also 
made a huge cardboard pirate ship and learnt how to make pirate hats.  
 
 
 


